



Furr High School Hosting Community Rally to Promote Early Voting 
Free food, music and family activities for all attendees 
What:  
Furr High School is hosting a community rally on Saturday, October 20 to 
promote the importance of voting and encourage the students, parents, staff and entire community to hit the polls during early voting.  The festivities at this community event include campaign speeches by students; patriotic music performed by the school’s marching band and choir, and special voting chants by the cheerleaders.  Parents are also providing barbeque, snow cones, cotton candy and live music for all the attendees.  The rally will culminate with a parade through the Songwood neighborhood led by the school’s JROTC, band and cheerleaders, and will include decorated cars. 
Who:
HISD Board of Education Trustee Juliet Stipeche, Furr High School students, parents, administrators and community members 
When: 
Saturday, October 20, 2012, 1:00 p.m.
Where:

520 Mercury, Houston, 77013

The Houston Independent School District is the largest school district in Texas and the seventh-largest in the United States with 279 schools and more than 203,000 students. The 301-square-mile district is one of the largest employers in the Houston metropolitan area with nearly 30,000 employees. 

For more information, visit the HISD Web site at www.houstonisd.org.
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